Kess, Quinn

From: Maria Cermola TESRENEENESEEENIE T R
Sent; Tuesday, December 03, 2013 11:15 PM

To: CTPS

Subject: Pet stores

To whom this may concern,
Hello, my name is Maria Cermola, I am a CVT in CT. I got your info from Stella Drakoulias & Dr. Lamouthe. |

also own/run my own very small animal rescue in CT called Hearts of Hope. I think it may be too late, but I
wanted to see what I can do to help stop pet stores from selling pets and basically anything to help animals. I
have worked at a few animal hospitals that have had to deal with pet store pets, so I know first hand how badly
they are treated all around. If there is anything I can do please let me know. I look forward to hearing back from
you, Thank you for everything you have done and continue to do to help.

Yours in rescue, '

Maria

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad




